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Congratulations to Karen Lam Ching, 
our Surveying student on winning 
‘Fung Scholarship 2015/16’!  This 
scholarship will mean a lot to Karen 
for her exchange programme to the 
Queensland University of 
Technology in Australia in early next 
year. 
 
Karen’s all-round achievements in a 
range of areas from the personal 
skills, academic performance, extra-
curricular activities to community 
services enabled her to stand out 
from other applicants for this Fund 
Scholarship. The upcoming 
exchange programme will utterly 
bring her an eye-opening experience 
and further enhance her learning 
when she is back to our campus.  

 

 

Good Job!  Let’s wish Karen a very fruitful stay in Australia. 
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